

## The Corporation of the District of Saanich | Mayor's Office

770 Vernon Avenue Victoria BC V8X 2W7 | T 250-475-5510 | F 250-475-5440 | www.saanich.ca

April 25, 2017

Ms. Wendy-Sue Andrew Executive Director Lifetime Networks 102 – 4090 Shelbourne Street Victoria, British Columbia V8N 4P6

Re: 2017 Greater Victoria Business Awards

Dear Ms. Andrew:

On behalf of the District of Saanich, please accept our hearty congratulations on your recent accomplishment of being awarded the 2017 Award for Non-Profit of the Year.

Saanich based companies made us very proud at this year's event, taking home four of the 14 available awards in a variety of categories.

Please accept our best wishes for continued success and, our appreciation for creating and providing such a wonderful service that benefits so many.

Sincerely,

Richard Atwell

Mayor